
 

Newsletter 27th June 2025 

School Reports 

All children from Nursery – Year 5 will 

receive their End of Year Reports on 

Tueday 1st July.  This year, all reports 

will be sent out by email, so please 

ensure you check your emails to receive 

your child’s report. 

Year 6 will be sent their reports at a 

later date, once we have received the 

SATS test results.  We will let you know 

the date that they will be emailed out 

nearer the time. 

 

Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year are now available on DOJO and the school 

website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N - 90% 

R - 96.3% 

Yr 1 - 95.8% 

Yr 2 - 95.4% 

Yr 3 -91.6% 

Yr 4 - 97% 

Yr 5 -93% 

Yr 6 - 91.7% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4! 

Year 4 Parents Visit 

All parents of Year 4 children are invited to join their child in class on Tuesday 1st July 

at 2.00pm.  We look forward to seeing you there. 


